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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 8:38 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Garage Building

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: D Constable <decpjc49@msn.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 7:42:46 AM MDT 
To: "council_mail@parkcity.org" <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Cc: D Constable <decpjc49@msn.com> 
Subject: Kimball Garage Building 

Honored City Council Members,   Although David and I will not be able to attend the Thursday 
evening city council meeting, we would like to express our agreement with the appeal that is 
being filed 
  
by Sandy Melville, John Stafsholt, and the PC Historical Society against the Kimball Garage 
Buildings open air deck.  We feel it is an inappropriate use for the building and would adversely 
effect the  
  
quality of lower Main Street and the resident adjacent neighbors.  Thank you. 
  
David and Patricia Constable 
287 McHenry Ave 
Park City   


